
 

 

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Winnipeg, MB, March 26, 2020 – To further protect our employees from COVID-19, Northern 
and NorthMart stores will be installing plexiglass shields in front of priority checkout counters and 
other areas with high volumes of customer and employee interaction.  

“We expect to receive delivery of the units in the next few days and will commence installation 
shortly thereafter in all stores. This added protection will help to enhance the safety of our 
employees,” stated Alex Yeo, President, Canadian Retail, The North West Company. 

Our Northern and NorthMart stores remain committed to being a safe and reliable source of 
everyday products and services throughout this period. 

For further information, please contact:  

Alex Yeo  
President, Canadian Retail  
P: 204-938-8811 | E: ayeo@northwest.ca 
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